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Pupils of the week 

Olivia Wheldon 

Alfie Duffill 

Hattie Moor 

Sophie Blackwell 

Betsy Buckle 

Jamie Flanagan 

Tom Ferguson 

Fletcher Atkin 

Home                     

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…If 

you were to 

write your own 

book, what 

would it be 

about and why? 

Do you ever wonder what children have been up to at school? There’s amazing learning taking place every day 
at Roseberry, with teachers planning exciting and memorable learning experiences for children. With our new           
curriculum underway, learning has never been so interesting and engaging! Many parents will have seen their       
children’s beautiful work on display in the hall and in books during Parents’ Evenings this week, but did you 
know that you can also see great learning on our class blogs on www.roseberryacademy.org? Take a peek!              

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Celebrating important women in science                                                                                       

Last week, children across the school learned about important women in the world of science and        

technology. They found out so much interesting information that a special assembly was held on Monday 

so that children could share what they had learned. Thank you to scientist, Mrs VanLoo, for coming into 

school to talk to Mrs Davies’ class about her work and helping children to make bath fizzers. They had a 

great time!  

 

On 13th March, 

children will be 

able to donate £1 

to Sport Relief (via 

Parent Pay) to 

wear sports     

clothing to school 

and run a mile with 

their class! 

Coronavirus 
Coronavirus is something that’s on everyone’s mind 

at the moment. As a school, we receive daily        
updates from the Department for Education, offering 

information and  guidance. We are encouraging   
children to wash their hands regularly with soap and 
water and have bought alcohol based hand sanitiser 

for each classroom and staffroom, the office and 
main reception area. If you are worried about     

Coronavirus, or need further information, please call 
the Coronavirus helpline on 0800 0468687 or visit   

DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Yesterday, we celebrated World Book Day! 

We had a special assembly, which         

included a grand parade of children so 

that we could see the amazing costumes 

that adults and children had created.      

As a lover of books, it is always a delight 

to be able to celebrate the joys of reading. 

In the words of Dr Seuss... 
 

 

Save the date: The RAFT annual Teacher Treasure Hunt will take place after school on Monday 30th March! 

Our Global Council now has it’s own garden, ready for planting! Thank you to 

RAFT for funding this and for their hard work rotovating, digging and building 

rabbit proof fenced areas with Mr Gardner during the holiday! 

An amazing footballing debut!                                                                                                

On Tuesday, our brand new football team played their first friendly matches against 

two local schools. I am delighted to inform you that they won 

both of their matches!                                                                                                       

Roseberry vs Stokesley 9 - 3 

Roseberry vs Ingleby Greenhow 2 - 1 

The children demonstrated great skill and teamwork - well done, folks! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

                                                    After School Clubs *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

Thank you to everyone who support our Book Fair this week.                                              
All of the commission we earn from sales will be used to buy brand new books for 

our school.                                                                                                                  
We hope that children thoroughly enjoy the books they bought! 

We still have a number of parents who have outstanding dinner 
money debts. If you are in debt, please ensure that your child 

has a packed lunch until the debt is cleared. If you are struggling 
to pay your debt in one payment, please contact the school office. 

Last year, we raised £81.70 for the Marie Curie charity. We will be selling daffodil 

badges for a suggested donation of £1 (cash may be brought in for this, as we have a 

collection box). Badges will be brought to classes for children to purchase. Thank you 

  
  

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   

**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6) 

Mrs Murton’s classroom in the 

Lower School 

Advance warning: There will be 

no Homework Club on 30th 

March. 

**For your child to access Home-

work Club, please email Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 

reserve a place. Children will not 

be allowed to turn up to sessions 

without a secured place. 

3.15pm - 4.30pm 
Mrs Ricketts 

*Art club (Y4,5,6) 

 

Learning Lounge in Lower School 
Please note: All 10 places have  
now been allocated. 

  
  

Tuesday 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 

Choir Y2 – Y6 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Simon Carson Sports School 

Roseberry Y5/6 Football 

Team 

(No spaces left, sorry!) No charge 

 3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 

(EYFS – Y6) Lower School 

Hall 

  
  

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Sports 

(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

  

Please let Mrs Channing know if you would like to run a club on 

a Thursday after school and are happy to go through a DBS 

check to do so! 

  
  
  

Thursday 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Davis 

Cross Country Y3-Y6 
Children taking part MUST     

ensure that they have kit and 

appropriate footwear 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North 

Yorkshire Music Hub website has lots of information about the service 

they provide. There is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             

Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

  
  

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 

*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 

Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may adjust their  

attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

Our teddy bear raffle, held at the 
end of last half term, raised £63.00 
for the Australian Bush Fire Relief 
Fund. Thank you for your support! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

